Department of Communication

To:  Mr. Eli Basch, Chair, College Council
0
From: Dr. Brian Obach, Interim Chair,
Communication Department, SUNY New Paltz

Re:  Hausbrouck Complex Building Names
February 12, 2019

On behalf of the Department of Communication at SUNY New Paltz, | am writing to
respectfully request that the College Council opt to change the names of the
buildings in the Hasbrouck complex. The entire campus community has carefully
considered this issue. As you are likely aware, students, faculty, and the college
administration have all concluded that it is in the best interest of the college to make
this change. We share this perspective and feel very strongly that the buildings on
campus should reflect and respect the diversity of our community.

Thank you for your consideration.
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